Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region II - Cagayan Valley
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NUEVA VIZCAYA

November 20, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. Dol s. 2024

POSTPONEMENT ON THE CONDUCT OF THE 2024 VALUES EDUCATION
FESTIVAL

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/ Districts-In-Charge
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. The Schools Division office of Nueva Vizcaya through the Curriculum
Implementation Division (CID) informs all concerned of the indefinite
postponement of the 2024 Values Education Festival scheduled on
November 23, 2024 at Bambang Central School Integrated SPED center

2. All other provisions stipulated in Division Memoranda Nos. 456 and 472 s,
2024 shall remain in effect

3. Wide and immediate dissemination of the memorandum is desired.
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ORLANDO EJMANUEL PhD, CESO V
d‘Fchoo Division Superintendent

Address: Quezon St., Don Domingo Maddela, Bayombong, Nueva Vizcaya
~ Telephone Nos.: (078) 362-01086, 09171589946
- Email Address: nuevavizcaya@deped.gov.ph
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